Harelson Elementary PTO News

September 2017

The PTO would love to have you attend our Sept. 18th PTO meeting at 3:00pm in the Harelson Staff Lounge. Childcare is available in the Reading Room. Mrs. Laura Tanem, the Reach teacher will be presenting on Coding and Ozobots. We look forward to seeing you!

Upcoming PTO Event

Join us in the Funhouse For a

FREE Family Movie Night
Featuring



Friday, September 29th 6:30 p.m.

Doors open at 6pm and the movie starts at 6:30pm. We will be selling pizza slices, drinks and candy as well as serving free popcorn.

Bring blankets and bean bags to sit on while watching the movie. You can pre-order a whole pizza and have it ready for you when you arrive (see attached flyer to order). Orders are due in the office by Wed. 9/27.

Dir ect Giving

Our Direct Giving Campaign kicks off at he loe Cream Social this Thursday, September 14, 2017. Help the PTO reach this year's goal of \$20,000! Turn-in your Direct Giving contribution to the office or your child's teacher. Let's achieve our goal of 100% participation this year!

Please consider asking friends and family if they would be willing to contribute to our wonderful school. Every gift counts and puts us that much closer to our goal!

Cash, checks or Online donations: http://bobcatpto826.wixsite.com/harelsonpto/ direct-giving

Every family that contributes prior to or on the night of the Ice Cream social is entered to win a Family pack of wristbands for Funfest!

The primary and intermediate classes that have the highest percentage of participation will receive an ice cream party!

PTO Volunteer Opportunities

Funfest Silent Auction Chair

Please email PTO at the link below for more information.

QUESTIONS? CONTACT PTO:

Email <u>bobcatpto826@gmail.com</u> Facebook <u>https://www.facebook.com/groups/409580762401284/</u> Website http://bobcatpto826.wixsite.com/harelsonpto

Here's the Scoop...

The PTO would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to **Star Lane** for chairing our **10**th **annual Ice Cream Social** this year. The Ice Cream Social is **Thursday September 14**th **at 6:30 pm.** Come have free ice cream and visit your child's classroom during the event!

Thank you to *Dairy Queen on Rudasil* for making the Dilly Bars and DQ sandwiches! **Please** support these businesses that so generously support our school! They have been big supporters for us for over 10 years.

We are SO appreciative of the MANY volunteers that have signed up to help with providing freezers, light set-up, set-up after school, passing out ice cream and cleaning up after this fun event. We are so proud to be part of such a great community! Thank you!!

A GREAT BIG THANKS!!

Many thanks to the awesome Bobcat Wear Committee: **Julie Turpin.** Mrs. Turpin has spent every school event so far selling Bobcat Wear to make sure so many kids and parents have their new t-shirts! We appreciate your time and dedication!

Mark your calendars and SAVE THE DATE!

Family Movie Night Sept. 29th

Boys Bowling Bash Nov. 4th

PTO Meeting Sept 18th



BobCat Wear



Thank you for your Bobcat Wear Purchases!

All special orders received by 9/19 will be delivered the week of 10/2.

There are still t-shirts in various sizes available in the front office, and will be for sale at the Ice Cream Social September 19th